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March 8, 2007

Special Guests of the University

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The Board of Governors will meet in regular session Friday , March 16, 2007,
beginning at 9:30 a.m. in Room 1120 of the Health Sciences Building on the Health
Sciences Campus of East Carolina University. The Friday meetings will not be in the
same building / location as the Thursday meetings.

The March 15th schedule begins with several important policy discussions beginning
at 9:00 a.m. in the Mendenhall Student Center.

Travel directions and parking information for each event are included in the Board of
Governors materials.

The next meeting of the Board of Governors is tentatively scheduled for May 11,
2007, at the General Administration Building.

If you have any questions about any of these activities, please contact me at
919-962-4592.

Sincerely,

Bart Corgnati
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